EK
From: Nixon Marumoloa [mailto:marumoloa@gmail.com] 
Sent: 4 Temmuz 2017 Salı 12:45
To: Turkish Embassy in Gaborone <embassy.gaborone@mfa.gov.tr>
Subject: Infant Milk Tender - Botswana

Good Morning,

Kindly link us up with Manufacturing Entities in Turkey that manufacturer Infant Milk Powder.

Please do call us in you need any further clarity.
We wish to get quotations for a Botswana Government Tender for the provision of 2 600 000 cans of 400g Infant Formula Milk over the next 24 months.
Ideally, the manufacturer that we will do business with will partner with us to package a world-class bid for this tender which closes during the month of July 2017.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our company – Kaylane (Pty) Ltd – is fully licensed Import/Exporter and also accredited to do business with the Botswana Government.
Kindly revert soonest.
Best Regards,

Nixon Marumoloa
Kaylane (Proprietary) Limited
(+267) 73972002 (Mobile)
Gaborone, Botswana

